Parent Questionnaire – Home Learning
We are delighted to welcome all our children back to school. Their resilience is commendable, as is their readiness to learn.
In order to prepare for the possibility of a class or school closure, we are asking all parents to complete the questionnaire below. Please return this to your child’s class teacher by Monday 14th September.
At this time, this does not mean that closure is imminent – we just want to be as best prepared that can be.
Thank you in advance for your support.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Name of child: _________________________________
Class:_________________________
1.If in the event of a class or school closure, do you have a working device your child can work on at home:
Please tick –
Ipad
Tablet
Laptop
Computer

2.Do you have working internet:
Please tick –
Yes
No

Anything you would like us to know or any problems you may encounter:
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
